
 

  
 
 
 

April 14, 2023 
 
Via Electronic Mail Only 
Ben Martin-McDonough, Tariff Administrator 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re: Docket No. DW 20-184 - Request for Change in Rates 
 Aquarion Water Company of New Hampshire, Inc. 
 Corrected clean sixth revised page 14 and clarification 

 
Mr. Martin-McDonough: 
 

In response to your tariff non-compliance letter dated April 12, 2023, Aquarion Water 
Company of New Hampshire (“Aquarion”) provides the following clarification and correction. 

 
Regarding your inquiry about the “Per Quarter” column on Sixth Revised Page 12, as part of 

this docket to set permanent rates, Aquarion proposed that it no longer provide quarterly billing, 
which was agreed to and approved by Order No. 26,569 approving permanent rates.  Consequently 
the “Per Quarter” column was eliminated to reflect that quarterly billing is no longer offered.  
Therefore both the redlined and clean versions of this page are correct. 

 
In response to your inquiry about Sixth Revised Page 14 and the two columns in the clean 

version labeled “Current” and “Step”: this was some kind of formatting error, the cause of which is 
unknown.  These columns did not belong and are not relevant to the information that is supposed to 
be on Sixth Revised Page 14.  A corrected clean copy of the page is attached. 

 
Consistent with current Commission policy, this compliance filing is being made 

electronically only; paper copies will not follow.  If you have any questions, please contact me.  
Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 
 
 

   
        Senior Counsel, Eversource Energy 
        o/b/o Aquarion Water Company of New         
        Hampshire, Inc. 

Attachment               
cc: DW 20-184 Service List 

780 N. Commercial Street 
P.O. Box 330 
Manchester, NH 03105-0330 
 
Jessica Chiavara 
Senior Counsel  
 
Phone: 603.634.2972 
jessica.chiavara@eversource.com  
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